INTERNATIONAL INDIAN PUBLIC SCHOOL — RIYADH
17 February 2025 REF: IIPS/PRL/24-25/181

Sub: Non-Instructional Day & Regular Classes

Nursery & Kindergarten

Dear Parents

Please be informed that Wednesday, 19 February 2024 will be a non-instructional
day for the students of Nursery & Kindergarten Section.

Note: There will be regular classes for Nursery & KG sections on 20"
February 2025

Regards,

By

Mohd. Irfa aiih
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